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1. Consideration of the study on the organizational structure and personnel framework of the General Secretariat (Management Study)
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�.	As decided by the Permanent Council at its meeting of November 19, 2003, the Management Study has been transmitted to the General Committee so that it may evaluate recommendations on general policies in these areas.  In due course, said recommendations will be submitted to the Permanent Council and, once approved, will be forwarded to the CAAP for appropriate action.


	The document in question was distributed at the aforementioned meeting of the Council and then electronically as document CP/doc.3800/03.  For budgetary reasons, it will not be circulated again in the meeting.





